BECON 7/12/19

John Eastman provided a great invocation this morning and will be covering them for the month of
July. Rene'is looking for volunteers for the rest of the year. If you can help out, please contact her.

This morning we had Sam from the Metra showing us the new "Point of Sale" registers that will be used
at upcoming events beginning with the Rob Zombie/Marilyn Manson concert on July 25.

This new register system will be cloud based, which will give the Metra better access to past reports and
keep will be easier to install upgrades. The new system will be a tablet for ordering with a credit card
swipe and/or chip reader. Depending on the $ limit set by us, the customer will either sign on the pad
by us flipping the tablet over for them to sign or no signature will be required. At the outset on July 25,
there will be kiosks set up outside the METRA concessions allowing customers to order ahead and then
simply pickup their order at a designated window, like the system in use at Costco.

Information on more in depth training will be forthcoming.

The grants committee will meet on August 6 at 4:00pm in the back room of Tiny's. According to Kevin,
we granted over $200,000 last year.

Rene will have a guest book and adhesive name badges beside the badge box for guests to sign in along
with their email address and phone number. This way we can follow up with them later to thank them
for joining us and answer any questions they may have concerning our club.

PR - Please be sure to like & share our content on the Breakfast Exchange Club Facebook page, we will
be publishing more content "tooting our own horn" in regards to money we grant and what we do to
help the community.

Rene' is looking for assistants that want to help with the Club's Instagram page, if you're interested,
contact her.

Next week will be the last day to signup on remove your name from the BEJOT open Golf Tournament
coming up on July 26. There will be no breakfast that day.

There's an fundraiser for the USS Billings at the American Legion on Saturday. Rene' will post the event
information on our Facebook group page if anyone is interested in attending.

Rene' emailed out surveys, please complete and either email to her or you may print them off and put in
the box at breakfast if you wish to remain anonymous, there will also be hard copies of the survey out at
breakfast for the rest of the month.

We have a TV star among us! Shannon Johnson and her husband were on HGTV's "House Hunters" this
month! You can read all about it in this Gazette article: https://billingsgazette.com/business/billings-
homeowners-find-new-home-on-hgtv-s-house-hunters/article 57al1fb03-6fea-5d12-a6eb-
553ce462c889.htmli#tracking-source=home-trending

Events on the website closing on Sunday: Rob Zombie/Marilyn Manson (7/25) & Disturbed (7/28). Be
sure to get your selections in!
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Also on the website - we are still looking for volunteers to help hand out flags at the Big Sky State Games
opening on 7/19. We need 10, we currently have 4. Please mark 'Request to Work' if you can help with
that. - You even get a free t-shirt just for helping!

Next week our speaker will be Kelly with the Domestic Violence and Sexual Abuse Task Force.

Have a fantastic weekend. Until next week,

ROCKET



